
  

 

 
 

 
Prot.: 37/CM       Rome, 18th March 2015 
 

To: All MEDAC members  

 

 

In the General Assembly held on 12 March in Rome, while discussing the situation of membership fees 

contributions, it was remarked the declared impossibility of the two Greek organizations that are member 

of MEDAC (PEPMA and PASEGES) to comply with the annual membership fee payment. 

The Fisheries organisations attending the General Assembly all agreed that an Advisory Council on fishing in 

the Mediterranean  cannot be conceived without the participation of Greece and, in the light of this, they 

have unanimously expressed their willingness to cover the annual fees of the Greek organisations in order 

not to lose their important contribution to the work of MEDAC and as a gesture of solidarity in view of the 

current difficult and delicate economic situation. 

The two membership fees for 2015, amounting to €2800,  would be covered by all the MEDAC member 

organizations that are part of the 60%, without excluding  those of the 40% wishing to contribute as well, so 

that PEPMA PASEGES will be able to take part in the meetings organised by MEDAC , including those 

scheduled to take place in Greece, in September. 

For administrative consistency, we request that you communicate by writing to the Secretariat of the 

MEDAC your commitment to pay an additional fee that should be around 100€ for each organization, but it 

will be calculated exactly once the total number of subscribers is finalized. 

Kind regards, 

           
Giampaolo Buonfiglio 

           President 

          


